
 
 
You Get The Credit 
 
BLACK WARRIOR EMC is retiring member assigned capital credits for 2018. 
 
     Later in September many of you who were members of Black Warrior in 2018 will receive your 
share of the allocated margins. The Board of Trustees approved this action after a careful study of the 
2018 annual independent audit conducted by Jackson Thornton. 
 
     Some may recall when the same action was taken in February 2017 regarding the 2015 capital 
credits as some $150,000.00 was returned to those members. The years of 2016 and 2017 returned a 
negative margin so there weren’t any assignments made to retire. Your Board of Trustees is proud to 
report that nearly $250,000.00 will be disbursed to those members of 2018! 
 
     Checks will be mailed to those members whose credits exceed $1.00. Credits under that amount 
will remain assigned to the member as gains. If a member has a delinquent account or an inactive 
balance, the credits will be applied to their bill. 
 
     Remember, the amount you receive is based upon how much electricity you purchased in 2018.  
Your Board of Trustees is committed to maintaining the equity needed for providing safe, reliable and 
most of all economical service while returning your share of these margins for 2018. 


